Th  len of Pacific Grove Homeowners’ Asscc  ‘ion

GLEN

GAZETTE

Volume 3, Issue 5

A okt
October 1990

Introducing New Glen Residents

Mr. Bud Reimers has moved into 98 Glen Lake Drive.
He is in advertising and marketing and has been resid-
ing in Monterey.

Joe and Laurie Torres and their 2 year old daughter,
Ashley, have moved into number 69. Joe is a fireman
with Pacific Grove.

Welcome to the Glen!

Gutters and Down Spouts Proposed for all
Units

There has been an on and off again approach going on
for some time pertaining to down spouts and gutters
the “The Glen.”” As you probably are aware, our neigh-
bors above, at Glen Heights, have gutters and down
spouts. Some of our homeowners have requested per-
mission from the Board to put them up on an individ-
ual basis. We made a decision that it would be best if
all units had down spouts and gutters, rather than just
ina few.

At present we are waiting for bids to come in on the
entire project. We hope to have a decision and will an-
nounce it prior to our Annual Meeting on Nov. 7, 1990.

Landscaping, etc

John Vance and his crew have nearly finished cleaning
up the dry shrubery, dead trees, and junk that sur-
rounded the Glen. Please report any trash that might
be thrown down from the properties above us. We now
fee] that we a safer from fire.

Silt is beginning to fill up the Lake again and will have
to be removed in the near future. We all may want to
contact our city councilman to request that the City de-
fray some of the cost of removing silt from the lake. For
now, the reeds will be removed by John and his crew.

One of our residents and her dog were recently bitten
by a raccoon. John has placed covers over the drains to
prevent the raccoons from coming into our area from

Glen Garage Sale to be Held October 13.

If you wish to participate, contact Art Miller. Each par-
ticipant will be in charge of his own things and will set
up in his own drive or lawn area. Hours will be adver-
tised and the gates will be left open during that time.
Call Art Miller if you have any questions.

Message from the President

I hope all of you have noticed our flowers at the En-
trance. I feel it is a nice added touch!

I'was very sorry to hear about the incident with the rac-
coon and one of our residents. We must all take precau-
tions regarding the wildlife in and around our complex.
Keeping garbage cans inside until morning of pickup is
helpful.

I am also pleased with the painting of the Guest Park-
ing areas. I do wish to remind some of the new resi-
dents that those slots are not for you. The C.C.& R''s,
state that your garages are for parking your vehicles,
and are not to be used for storage or warehousing. If
you are unable to park your vehicle in the garage, it is
to be parked outside the gate. Those of you who are in
violation will be notified by the management company.

I hope everyone is enjoying the “Indian Summer”
weather which is so special on the Peninsula at this
time of year. ““Happy Halloween” and have a success-

ful garage sale. Art Miller, President

Don't forget to vote.

Annual Homeowners Meeting

Wednesday, November7, 1990
7:00 p.m.
St. Mary’s Episcopal Church
Central Ave. and 12th
PG
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Thanks to Harvey Edwards & Befndfd Wileman who.
fully pick up litter inside the Glen and outside the gate.
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